Pickleball Officers' Meeting

May 16, 2013

Meeting was called to order at 4:30PM. Officers present were Don Blasberg, Marion Gallager, Ross Baglio, and Nancy Hunt, Bill Scott was also in attendance.

Treasurers Report: Currently there is \$2030.28 in the treasury. We have 82 members.

Treasurer's Report approved.

Old Business: Minutes from the last meeting were approved.

New Business:

- *Membership application: Webmaster was unaware that an applications could not be downloaded from website. He will correct the situation. Blank Membership applications were given to Vern.
- * New Balls: Should arrive any time. It is estimated that we use 6 balls a week on average...will continue to track.
- * Net: Voted to sew old nets rather than purchase a new net (cost \$108.25).
- * <u>Summer Party:</u> Picked a date (July 13) as party date. Don will ask Frank Piccione to see if he will do a Low Country Shrimp Boil. Don will also check to see if the pool area is available after the Saturday Drop-in Tournament. We discussed the possibility of giving out trophies for winners, most improved, sportsmanship. Don stated the woodworkers have first & second trophies built, he will get them to Bill Scott. Bill will check the trophy website and make recommendations.
- *Waterproof Chair Cushions: Bill Scott will research cushions and get back to the officers with options and costs.

*Sunday League: Time will move to 5:00 on June 1st.

Meeting Adjourned at 5:05.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Hunt, Secretary